

## SIJAMES'S PALACE, S.W.

June 29th, 1923.

My dear Dickie,

I have spoken to The Prince with reference to the enclosed letter from Laszlo, which reached me this morning, and I am now writing to say that H.R.H. regrets he will be unable to visit the Exhibition before it closes at the end of the month.

I think he really might have liked to see the pictures, but he honestly has not got a spare day from now till Tuesday, the 3rd, when he goes up to Newcastle.

Gosperisonas.

Yours ever,

Lieut. The Lord Louis Mountbatten, K.C.V.O., R.N., H.M.S. "Revenge"